
What is the Senior Citizens Academy?
It’s an opportunity for York Regional Police to connect with 
seniors to talk about the different facets of policing including 
crime prevention, frauds and scams, elder abuse, traffic and 
pedestrian safety and the Crime Stoppers program.

The 2016 Spring Senior Citizens Academy is hosted by  York 
Regional Police, in partnership with the Township of King Fire & 
Emergency Services.

When:  Monday, April 4, 11, 18 and 25, 2016

Time:  10:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.

Where: King City Seniors Centre

   30 Fisher St., King City

Cost:   Free - refreshments included

Contact:  Leslie Millar - lmillar@king.ca, 905-833-5321, ext. 5240  
   or YRP Community Services - communityservices@  
   yrp.ca, 1-876-866-5423, ext. 6709
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